
  

BRIDGEPORT — The University of Bridgeport will host the 2014 American Society for 

Engineering Education conference, April 3-5, 2014. 

Held every 5 to 6 years, the conference generally attracts more than 1,000 faculty, student 

and experts from academia and industry, according to Tarek Sobh, vice president of 

graduate studies and research at UB. Sobh is also dean of the UB School of Engineering. 

The theme of this year’s Conference is: “Engineering Education: Industry Involvement and 

Interdisciplinary Trends.” The conference is committed to fostering the exchange of ideas, enhancing teaching 

methods and curricula, and providing prime networking opportunities for faculty members, students and industry 

and government representatives. As part of the conference professional papers, student papers and student posters 

are being accepted. The conference will also host panels, workshops, tutorials, exhibits and speakers. 

To learn more, visit –  http://ubconferences.org/ 
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